
-----Original Message----- 
From: shelley buonaiuto [mailto:goodhelp@cybermesa.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 3:16 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: hog farm permits 
 
The C & H Hog Farm was permitted without proper oversight or review and endangers Big Creek and the 
Buffalo River. The Karst topology of the area is almost certain to leak toxic wastes into Big Creek. There 
should be no more large hog farms permitted in delicate watershed zones. Our water resources are 
finite and precious. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Shelley Buonaiuto 
479-445-6567 
 


